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From the Heart—
A Word from our Executive Director

Our	2024	Gala	at	the	Meadow	Club	was	such	a	success	that	
we	were	graduated	to	the	largest	room	for	2025!		The	popular	
band	One	Step	Ahead	gave	us	rythym,	the	bar	liDed	our	
spirits	and	a	full	house	of	guests	and	donors	blessed	our	
mission	once	again.	HearGelt	thanks	to	all	who	parIcipated	
and	contributed,	including	the	volunteers	who	help	make	our	
projects	run	smoothly.		And	the	door	prize	was	a	winner!

“We are fortunate to have you as part of our community…Thank 
you once again for your generosity, trust and unwavering 
support.”

“We support 145+ families weekly, and your donation goes a long 
way to help us continue to support these families. Our hearts are 
full!”

“Many of the residents in our community are unable to provide 
the basic needs of life…Your donation will help us minister to 
these needs, especially during these difficult times.”

Dear	friends,

Those	are	just	a	few	examples	of	the	notes	we	receive	from	our	
grant	recipients	in	response	to	our	quarterly	deliveries	of	food	
and	basic	supplies	to	their	shelves.
	
We’re	happy	to	report	that	since	our	last	NewsleRer	we	have	
successfully	conInued	our	mission	of	support	to	food	pantries,	
outreach	programs,	shelters,	missions	and	churches	across	
Suffolk	County	to	provide	to	those	in	need.	We	are	also	pleased	
to	announce	the	upgrading	of	our	website	through	the	
incredible	generosity	of	friends	of	the	FoundaIon.

Your	generosity	made	our	2025	Spring	Gala	a	huge	success	and	
a	really	nice	evening.		We	had	a	full	house	of	beauIful	people	
having	a	great	Ime	for	an	important	cause!

Next	up	is	Golf	2025	at	the	BaiIng	Hollow	Club	August	26.		We	
hope	you’ll		join	us	for	a	fun	day	at	a	beauIful	seXng.	We	also	
have	sponsorship	opportuniIes	available	ranging	from	Event	
Sponsors	to	Tee	Signs,	along	with	the	opIon	of	joining	us	for	
dinner	only.	

We	look	forward	to	seeing	you	August	26!

Best	wishes,

August 2025

Annual Spring Gala a Mission Blessing



Charitable	Organiza/on	Grant	Recipients
	
St.	Anthony	of	Padua	Church Rocky	Point
Branches	Long	Island																									 Middle	Island
St.	Francis	Food	Pantries	&	Shelters Middle	Island
Lions	Club	of	Port	Jefferson Port	Jefferson
Hope	House	Ministries																							 Port	Jefferson
St.	John	the	BapIst	Church Wading	River
Lighthouse	Mission Bellport
Good	Shepherd	Hospice Port	Jefferson
Caroline	Episcopal	Church	 Setauket
Island	Heart	Food	Pantry	 Middle	Island
St.	Louis	de	MonGort	Pre-School	 Sound	Beach
Kevin	Williams	FoundaIon Shoreham
Long	Island	Lend	a	Helping	Hand	 Rocky	Point
Angels	of	Long	Island MasIc
St.	Gerard	Majella	Church Port	Jefferson	Sta
Mt.	Sinai	CongregaIonal	Church	 Mt.	Sinai
Galilee	Church	of	God	in	Christ Riverhead
Three	Village	Church East	Setauket

Tee Signs are a great way to support the Foundation’s work at 
the Golf Outings and are a low cost, high visibility promotional 
tool, a palette for your imagination or a space for cheerleading or 
a personal message. 

Salud! We are so blessed to have fun-loving, generous 
players, friends, donors and volunteers at our annual Golf 
Outing at the Baiting Hollow Club. It feels good to do good!

 Join Us:
    Tuesday, August 26, 2025

   5th Annual Golf Outing
 Baiting Hollow Club, Baiting Hollow

 Registration:
 

Call John at 631-258-8787

Mail Payments to:
 

Jane Guido Foundation
P.O. Box 217, Sound Beach, NY 11789

These girls were having so much fun 
at last year’s outing!

Join us August 26!

Find yourself in our Website’s new Gallery!


